
 

Comcast Internet Services During COVID-19 Pandemic 

For New Comcast Customers 

Internet Essentials from Comcast offers affordable, high-speed Internet services for low-income households.  

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Comcast is currently offering new eligible customers​ 2 months of free 
Internet Essentials service​ for anyone who applies and is approved by June 30, 2021. After the two month 

period, Internet Essentials customers will pay ​$9.95 per month + tax​. This is available for new Internet 

Essentials customers only.  

 

You may qualify for Internet Essentials if: 

A. You are eligible for public assistance programs such as the National School Lunch Program, Housing 

Assistance, Medicaid, SNAP, SSI and ​others​. 

B. You live in an area where Comcast Internet service is available. 

C. You are not an existing Xfinity Internet customer and have not subscribed to Comcast Internet within 

the last 90 days. 

D. You have no outstanding debt to Comcast that is less than one year old. Households with outstanding 

debt more than one year old may still be eligible. 

 

Apply at ​internetessentials.com/apply​ or by calling 1-855-8-INTERNET (1-855-846-8376). 

https://www.internetessentials.com/get-help#mostasked&all_Documentsneeded
https://www.internetessentials.com/apply

